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Re- Auditions 2023 

Our society conducted re - auditions for giving another chance to the ones who 

wish to join us on 18 September 2023 . With in an around 150 registrations. The 

venue was amphitheatre and Room no 102. It was divided into three rounds which 

were speech competition, group discussion and interview round. Most of the 

participants spoke on social, environmental and gender related issues. With this , 

many new enthusiastic members joined our team. 


